! John House - Fwd: Re: Braidwood Tritium e
/ -—
/ From: Anne Boland 76 /11
I To: John House  —
/ Date: 12/27/05 12:56PM
/ Subject: Fwd: Re: Braidwood Tritium

Here is the info that OEDO has asked us to review and fill in.

' Anne T. Boland, Deputy Director
' . Division of Reactor Safety

\ NRC Region Il

\ 630-829-9701



